York, Marylisa

From: MacNeil, Jami

Sent: Wednesday, February 19, 2020 10:41 AM

To: Thompson, Robin

Cc: Metcalf, Judy; '‘Gordon Smith'

Subject: RE: Jeffrey Spinney Permit Application - Alna, Maine

Thank you for the comments on the draft. These will be entered into the record and considered as we complete our
review.

-Jami MacNeil

Environmental Specialist III

Bureau of Land Resources

Maine Department of Environmental Protection
(207) 446-4894 | jami.macneil@maine.gov

From: Thompson, Robin <RThompson@eatonpeabody.com>

Sent: Friday, February 14, 2020 11:51 AM

To: MacNeil, Jami <Jami.MacNeil@maine.gov>

Cc: 'jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil' <jay.l.clement@usace.army.mil>; Metcalf, Judy <Jmetcalf@eatonpeabody.com>;
'Gordon Smith' <gsmith@verrill-law.com>

Subject: Jeffrey Spinney Permit Application - Alna, Maine

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Please see attached.

Robin Thompson
Legal Assistant

Eaton Peabody E
P.O.Box 9

Brunswick, Maine 04011

Tele: 207.729.1144

Fax: 207.729.1140
Professional Profiles | Website

The above communication is confidential and may be protected by the attorney-client privilege and/or the work product
doctrine. If you believe you received this email by mistake, please notify the sender by return email as soon as possible.



